
 
 

Volume 1 | Issue 2 
March. 1, 2018 

ASA February 
Newsletter 



2 

 

Maddie’s Note: 
Hello ASA friends, welcome back! Hope you all enjoyed the last issue; 
here are some more exciting things that happened this past month : ) 

Spring Mentor/Mentee Reveal 
Spring mentor/mentee pairings were made and revealed this month! Mentor/mentee is a 
huge part of ASA, and so it was super exciting to have everyone find their families. If you 
haven’t met up with your fam in a while, it wouldn’t hurt to check in with them! 

 

Pictured above: a very cute ASA fam! If you don’t have a mentor or mentee but would like 
one, don’t worry – you can always sign up for fall mentor/mentee reveal next year. 
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February 26th. 2018 
 

ASA Stickers 
ASA stickers are now available for purchase! Created by your wonderful design chair 
Vicky Zhou, they are on the way and will cost only one dollar each. To quote Vicky, don’t 
leave your phone or laptop nood! 
 

 
 
The sticker is wild af bro the noodles spell ASA 

Chick-fil-a Fundraiser 
Thanks to everyone who came out and supported us during the Chick-fil-a fundraiser! It 
was a huge success, and again, if anyone wants to help out, just message a board member.  
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Ongoing! 
 

Booth 
There are only a few weeks left until Carnival, so come out to Booth! It is a wonderful 
experience, and once the booths are up during Carnival, you will be proud to have been a 
part of it.  Just choose an open hours section, bring your friends, and have a fun time 
painting together! 
 

 
 
Here are the open hours again: 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Reminders 
Finally, some reminders: 
 

• Keep coming to GBMs y’all 
• No other reminders, but hope your spring break was fresh and rejuvenating!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for reading & stay supa tight, 
                              Mads 
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